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Thursday 2nd May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Years 3-6, 

 

RE: KS2 – District Athletics Track & Field 

 

Our KS2 children have the opportunity again to represent Priory Primary at the ‘District Athletics’ 

events over in Melbourne, at the Chelmsford Athletics Centre. This is an excellent opportunity 

for the children to compete against other schools in a fun, safe and fair fashion, across a wide 

variety of track & field activities. 

 

The dates for this year are: 

 

• District FIELD – 10/6/24 (16:00-17:30) 

• District TRACK – 17/6/24 (13:00-15:30) 

 

We will be arranging trials, over the coming weeks, to select our representatives for each 

discipline. We will of course be letting you know if and when the children have been successful 

(in order to pass on the relevant information). 

 

Unfortunately, like in previous years, we will not be able to transport the children to and from 

the athletics centre and we will be requesting that you make your own arrangements to transport 

the children to/from the event. We appreciate this will not be easy/possible for you all and 

appreciate your understanding and support with this. We will of course have an adult from 

school on site to look after the children whilst they are competing. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Sheffle 

PE coordinator 

 

 

 

 


